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 As a Maryland constituent, I am concerned with the viability as well as the effects caused by 

SB0113. As written, this bill provides no guidelines for enforcement of what appear to be arbitrary and 

vague requirements. It is virtually impossible to “knowingly” engage in the bill’s undefined 

“unreasonable” and/or “reckless” conduct. Without any sort of legible criteria to abide by, dealers must 

close up shop, or risk breaking the law by simply carrying business as usual. 

 Clearly the authors of this bill are not acting in good faith and their motives should be questioned. 

The bill is deceptive and purposely so; muddying the waters to squelch small businesses in Maryland 

while actively diverging from existing Federal law prohibiting such targeted behavior in State law (please 

read Maryland Shall Issue’s explanation of how this bill is contrary to the PLCAA). 

For these reasons I urge an unfavorable report of Senate Bill 0113. 
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